From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk] **Sent:** 11 December 2019 23:41 To: 'Kulwinder.Johal@enfield.gov.uk' Subject: RE: Simon Cordell Claim Number FOOED222 Dear Kulwinder Johal I am writing this email with regard to a telephone call that I received tonight from my son Mr Simon Cordell solicitor, Tyrer Roxburgh Solicitors. I was forwarded a court order dated the 09/12/2019 from Edmonton Country Court, heard on the 06/12/2019. It would seem that Edmonton Country Court received a consent order at the court on the 5th December 2019, and Deputy District Judge Brown made a court order on the 06/12/2019. Can you please forward this consent order over via this email ASAP as we have never seen it yet alone agreed to it or signed it? As you will be aware, no consent order has been agreed upon or signed, so how has the court been sent a consent order by you? Regards Lorraine Cordell

Follow us on Facebook Twitter www.enfield.gov.uk

Enfield Council is committed to serving the whole borough fairly, delivering excellent services and building strong communities. Opinions expressed in this email are those of the individual and not necessarily those of the London Borough of Enfield. This email and any attachments or files transmitted with it are strictly confidential and intended solely for the named addressee. It may contain privileged and confidential information and if you are not the intended recipient and receive it in error you must not copy, distribute or use the communication in any other way. All traffic handled by the Government Connect Secure Extranet may be subject to recording/and or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation.

This email has been scanned for viruses but we cannot guarantee that it will be free of viruses or malware. The recipient should perform their own virus checks.